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Approving SB 301 is the a step in the right direction, which offers the chance to open 

up the Newberg pool to all river users and recreationalists, in a safe and efficient 

atmosphere.  The Newberg pool region is so restrictive that basically only a few elite 

users have the opportunity to use it.  Similar to Lake Oswego, the Willamette river is 

a public waterway and should have equal opportunity for use & recreation. SB 301 is 

a step in the right direction. 


